
 

 

27 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

This is an update letter to share with you some information. 
 

By the time we move on to our full offsite/online learning platform, each subject area will continue to 
have plentiful information available on the topics, resources, processes and expectations of your son. 
This will be well covered. Our Learning Area Leaders and their subject teachers are very well 
organised.  
 

As important as this learning is, we are strongly encouraging you to consider other aspects of your 
son’s wellbeing, in particular, his spiritual and pastoral needs. To this end, once offsite learning 
begins we will be offering some online resources and suggestions around how your son, and the 
family, can use prayer as a healthy form of reflection. More details will be available to you prior to the 
beginning of second term. 
 

The Homeroom and Tutor Group Teacher will also be in regular touch with your son throughout each 
week.  
 

You are reminded that should you wish to contact your son’s Homeroom or Tutor Group Teacher, the 
Middle Years or Senior Years Coordinator, Deputy Principal of Students (Mr Jones) or the College 
Counsellors, then you can still do so just as if we were onsite. The contact details have been 
previously advised. 
 

There was a letter sent yesterday in relation to potential interim fee arrangements that may be 
required by some families at this time. If you feel this applies to you, please use the contact details:  
finance.admin@stbedes.catholic.edu.au.  Also, given below is a letter for you.  A similar letter was 
recently sent to your son.  It gives some very useful advice. 
 

At this stage, my next communication to families will be on Friday (3 April) of next week.  
 

As we move towards Easter, we ask the Lord to safeguard all members of our St Bede’s Community. 
 

Every best wish to your family. 
 

Per Vias Rectas 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr John Finn 
PRINCIPAL 
Dip T | B Ed | B Sc | M Ed Studies | M Ed Leadership
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